Morgan Single Footing Assn.
August 17, 2008 Meeting Minutes

Present: Ken Thomas, President; Janet Hunter, Sec/Treas; Vali Suddarth,
Advisor/Newsletter; Heidi Sutton, Web Master; Jim Suddarth, Advisor; Don
Prohaska, Advisor

#1 — Web Site: Ken mentioned the annual meeting in Utah in his new
message. Heidi will put a link to a Google map on the site for directions for
anyone to down load. Vali is able to update most things now on the site.

#2 — Trail Blazer event: This will take place November 14, 15 & 16, 2008 in
southern CA. It is called the Trail Blazer Riders Expo. Information is on
their web site: trailblazerfestival.com They will have demonstrations &
booths. The cost of a booth is $350. Ken would be willing to work a booth
and the club would pay for it, if we could get someone else interested in
participating. It would be a great way to promote our gaited Morgans to the
riding public.

#3 — Annual meeting: Ken has speakers and rides arranged and is hoping for
a good turn out.

#4 — Newsletter: Vali stated the newsletter should be out this week. She
could not get a legible copy of Ken’s hand-drawn map of the meeting site in
the newsletter. Heidi will take care of a map on the web site.

#5 — E-newsletter: Ken has put together information about the annual
meeting and will post it.

#6 — Advertising: We need to start organizing a group ad for the Trail Rider
magazine and The Morgan Horse. Martha has some pictures and material for
this. Ken will contact her. Vali will work on ad copy and Janet will contact
prospective advertisers.

No other topics were raised. Meeting adjourned.



Respectfully submitted,
Janet Hunter, Secretary/Treasurer

**Let Ken know if you have any additions or corrections to these minutes.
kenthomas@msfha.com



